
Mr. 

Grzegorz Calik 

President 

Euro Asian Foundation for Business Education 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

On the behalf of authorities of Jagiellonian University Medical College and our own, we would like to 

express our gratitude and appreciation for perfect organization of a study trip to China and your 

involvement in preparation and supervision of meetings of Prof. Jerzy Wordliczek – Representative of 

the Rector of the Jagiellonian University for Clinical Affairs at the Medical College and Prof. Tomasz 

Grodzicki  Dean of the Faculty of Medicine JU MC with representatives of Chinese medical and 

scientific world, which resulted in signing a Memorandum of Understanding with Tianjin Medical 

University and Collaborative Plan Document with Tianjin TEDA Hospital.  

At the same time, please let me express my admiration for your professionalism as well as 

appreciation for a whole team  and their skills and achievements in establishing valuable and 

desirable intercultural relations. Possibility of taking part in such well organized visit and opportunity 

of establishing a promising relationships, certainly met our expectations. 

We highly appreciate your experience, expressing a hope for further cooperation. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Piotr Leidler, Ph.D. 

Vice-Rector of the Jagiellonian University 

for the Medical College  

 

Prof. Jerzy Wordliczek, MD, PhD  

Representative of the Rector of the Jagiellonian University for Clinical Affairs at the Medical College  

Prof. Tomasz Grodzicki, MD, PhD  

Dean of Faculty of Medicine  


